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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Terry L. Fransen to an Inspection Appointment at 658 PLUM STREET.

On a phone call, the owner told staff the following:  He lives in the house now.  He needs two months and then
will be able to get his payments up-to-date.  Then, the bank will put the property in his name instead of the
business name.

July 5, 2011

[Enter Recommendation, with specific references to items in orders, deadlines and extensions]

WHEREAS, in the matter of Terry L. Fransen to an Inspection Appointment at 658 PLUM STREET; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff
and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council [recommendation]; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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